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Please accept my testimony in support of the opportunity to grow our state's revenue in order
to provide necessary services. We are late to the game in considering ways to expand Alaska's
revenue. SB 92 is a great first step to ensure that the state corporate income tax is equally
applied to all companies in Alaska, which includes S Corporations. Please support the
necessary growth of our state and opportunities to benefit all Alaskans.

This is also a great first step inadequately funding education in our state. We are
compromising the education of our children and losing great, young teachers because of the
years and years of not adequately planning for and funding our schools. We can and must do
better!

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Susan Rennolds
63930 Aiden Ave
Homer, AK 99603
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